

The VOICE of the VILLAGE

Hilbert, Wisconsin

August 2014

FROM THE VILLAGE BOARD--Highlights of the August Board Meeting:

The village board approved the following:

- *Operator license for Kelsie Thiel.
- *Conditionally approved the Class B Liquor & Beer license for Mr. Taco Authentic Mexican Cuisine.
- *To block off 5th St. from Main St. to Cedar St. for the fire department's End of Summer celebration on 8/23/14.
- *To allow the first responders to purchase new defibrillators which will be paid for from reserve funds.

The village board received notification of the following:

- *Notice of workers compensation rates for next year.
- *Notice of First Dollar Credit distribution in the amount of \$29,503.38.
- *Notice of receipt of the first installment of shared revenue of \$65,230.74 and the State School Tax Credit of \$77,327.72.
- *Notice of receipt of the exempt computer aid for real estate in the amount of \$889.00.
- *Notice of receipt of the exempt computer aid for TID District #1 and #2 in the amount of \$547.00.
- *Preliminary notice of change in equalization in the amount of \$1,752,900 or about 3%.
- *Notice of Net New Construction of 3.93%.
- *Notice of receipt of the quarterly street aid payment in the amount of \$12,958.77.
- *Notice of receipt of the quarterly Cable TV Franchise Fee in the amount of \$2,338.77.
- *Notice of receipt of the 2% fire dues from the state in the amount of \$2,551.68.
- *Preliminary notice of increment in TID District #1 of \$3,764,600 which is a decrease of \$52,700 or about 1%.
- *Preliminary notice of increment in TID District #2 of \$5,563,700 which is a decrease of \$594,100 or about 7%.

THANK YOU!!!!

A big "THANK YOU" from the Hilbert 4th of July picnic committee and the Hilbert Lions Club with our annual Community 4th of July picnic and fireworks display. We enjoyed the very nice weather and great support from area citizens and organizations as well as much needed help during the event. Plans are already moving forward for next year's picnic hoping to make it bigger and better. We welcome any suggestions and help that can be offered. We have some new ideas but we need more help to make them reality. All funds raised are used locally to help out the needy. Funds are also given statewide, national and internationally to assist disaster projects. If you can be of any assistance with ideas, sponsorship or help, please contact me. You also can become a member of this fine group.

Gary Lemke, Picnic Chairman, 920-853-3846

Community Band Concert, August 24, 2014, 1:30 p.m. at the High School Auditorium Next Regular Board Meeting, Tuesday, September 9, 2014, 7 p.m.
Gospel Fest, Friday & Saturday, August 15th & 16th, Hilbert Civic Park
Hilbert Annual Cheesehead Run, Saturday, August 23, 2014 beginning at 7:15 a.m.
Hilbert Fire Department End of Summer Celebration, August 23, 2014
Village of Hilbert Website: www.villageofhilbert.com